
From: Susan Arakawa <sarakawa@santaynezchumash.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 11:24 AM 
To: Andy Newkirk <anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Accessory Dwelling Unit Ordinance, Public Hearing Notice - Goleta 
 
Hello Mr. Newkirk,  
 
Please find attached the response from our Elders’ Council regarding the Public 
Hearing for Accessory Dwelling Unit Ordinance.  
 
Thank you for informing us of this hearing.  
 
Susan Arakawa 
Administrative Assistant | Elders’ Council and Culture Department 
Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians | Tribal Hall 
Office: (805) 688-7997 ext. 4119 
sarakawa@santaynezchumash.org 
 

 
 
**Notice of Privacy: This information is private & confidential. It is intended solely for the person or persons addressed herein. If 
you have received this communication in error, immediately notify the sender & destroy/delete any copies of this transmission. 
Thank you for your compliance. ** 
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December 26, 2019 

City of Goleta 
130 Cremona Drive, Suite B 
Goleta, CA 93117 
 
Att.: Andy NewKirk 
 

Re: Accessory Dwelling Unit Ordinance, Public Hearing Notice - Goleta 

 

Dear Mr. Newkirk: 

Thank you for contacting the Tribal Elders’ Council for the Santa Ynez Band of 
Chumash Indians in regards to the above mentioned project. We apologize for our late 
response.  

At this time, the Elders Council requests no further consultation on this project; 
however, if supplementary literature reveals additional information, or if the scope of the 
work changes, we kindly ask to be notified.   

If you decide to have the presence of a Native American monitor in place during ground 
disturbance to assure that any cultural items unearthed be identified as quickly as 
possible, please contact our office or Chumash of the project area. 

Thank you for remembering that at one time our ancestors walked this sacred land. 

 

Sincerely Yours,  

 

The Tribal Elders’ Council Governing Board 

Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians 
Tribal Elders’ Council 
P.O. Box 517  Santa Ynez  CA  93460 
Phone:  (805)688-7997   Fax:  (805)688-9578   Email: elders@santaynezchuhmash.org 
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